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I oppose HB3076, I believe that this puts undue financial burden on the FFL in the 

state especially small shops and home based business as well as the tax payers of 

the state as I dont see how the funds from the fees for this will cover the actual cost 

of implementation and enforcement so the short fall will be taxpayer funded. In my 

opinion the money spent from tax payers to support the staffing of this bill with the 

DOJ and the enforcement of the redundant regulations that already exist to some 

extent at the federal level should be spent in other areas in Oregon. I have listened to 

a lot of the support testimony for this bill and 3075 and I hear a lot of concern for 

suicide prevention and self harm, I think the funds that this would take to organize, 

implement and enforce would be much better used to assist in better and new 

programs for mental health which is the root of suicide and mass shootings in my 

opinion. FFL's contribute in a positive manner, as they try to root out straw purchases 

and other reasons a person may not be in the right position to take possession of a 

firearm. To penalize what they currently do with crushing yearly fees and the cost of 

the extra security monitoring and record keeping is unjust. 


